
1225 Dundas Street, R.R. #1, Burlington, Ontario  L7P 0S9 

 

 

September 11, 2021 
 
General Synod Guelph 2022 
Re: Inspection of GS Archives 
Via electronic transmission only 
 
 
Dear brothers: 
 
This letter is to confirm that the archives of General Synod Edmonton 2019 were inspected at 
Ebenezer Canadian Reformed Church by Jeremy Jagt and James Heeringa with the archivist 
Klaas Spithoff on August 23, 2021.  The archives were checked against the Acts of Synod 2019 
and we can report that the original documents are filed in good order. 
 
On behalf of the Council of Rehoboth Canadian Reformed Church, 
With brotherly regards, 
 
 
 
Rick Ludwig, Clerk 
 

 
 
 
  
 


